
           
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Village of Middleville Council  
will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Tuesday, November 26, 2024 at 7:00 pm, 

or as soon thereafter as possible, 
in the Council Chambers at the Middleville Village Hall at 100 East Main Street. 

 
The purpose of the PUBLIC HEARING is to receive public comment 
on the proposed 2025 Fiscal Year Budget and Water/Sewer Rates. 

 
THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE AND WATER/SEWER RATES PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED 

TO SUPPORT THE PROPOSED BUDGET WILL BE THE SUBJECT OF THIS HEARING. 
 
The public is invited to attend this open meeting and to offer comments. Alternatively, to participate 
in the meeting by providing written comment, you may email your comment to the Village Clerk at 
rvanpolen@villageofmiddleville.org, or drop them off in person to Middleville Village Hall. Written 
comments received prior to 4:00 pm on November 26, 2024 will be distributed to Council members 
and it will be noted that such comments were received prior to the meeting.  
 
The proposed budget will be available for public inspection at Middleville Village Hall at the address 
indicated above during normal business hours (Monday thru Thursday 8:00 am to 5:00 pm and 
Friday 8:00 am to noon), and on the Village website beginning November 11, 2024. 
 
Persons with special needs who wish to attend should contact the Village Clerk no less than 3 days 
prior to the meeting. The Village Clerk can be contacted by phone at the number indicated above or 
by email at rvanpolen@villageofmiddleville.org, during normal business hours (Monday thru 
Thursday 8:00 am to 5:00 pm and Friday 8:00 am to noon).  
 
 
 
 
Posted 11/04/2024 
Rhonda Van Polen 
Village Clerk 
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